Minutes of the North Stonington Cemetery Commission
Novemnber 18, 2021

A Special meeting of the North Stonington Cemetery Commission was held at the N.S. Grange
Pavilion at 2PM on Nov. 18, 2021. Members present were David Fede, Geoff Barnes, Paul
Ames and Diane Preston. Also present was Rachel White, who has shown great interest and

knowledge in the Town’s historical cemeteries.

The Minutes of our previous meeting were reviewed.
The topics discussed included the order and purchase of signs for the cemeteries by David

Fede. He brought an example so that we might see the product. Over forty have ,so far, been
ordered, produced and erected. More are to follow.

The tour by Preservation Connecticut, Rediscovering History, and our Committee, of the
Brown-Randall Cemetery was also discussed. This event is scheduled for Nov.21, 2021,
weather permitting. Work has proceeded through out the summer and fall on this burial

ground’s restoration.
Mr. Fede, as our Treasurer, gave the financial report. We then talked about which cemetery

would be our next restoration . We agreed that the gate at Ayers should be addressed as soon
as possible. York, Hale # 18, is possibly the next project for the volunteer group Rediscovering

History. Holmes # 37 is also in consideration.
Flags for next Memorial Day are already in hand.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM.
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